
Appropriate Use of the Internet by Children.


How we keep children safe online at SBPS


All iPads are password protected.


Parental controls are set to ‘clean’. 


Web sites are restricted via the control settings.


Children are supervised during iPad play.


The tilt and touch is used via icons only and any access to google is 

controlled by adults.


All Kindles are preprogrammed with suitable games via Kid’s Kindle. 


Kindles are not attached to the wifi or any internet source at preschool.


We support the safe use of the internet at home by:


Informing parents of web sites to help to set up parental controls.


Sharing the story of Smartie the Penguin both at preschool and at home.


Sharing websites that promote how to keep children safe online.






